
From: Valeriya   
Sent: January 6, 2021 1:57 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: Comments to Shining Hill Estate's proposal - its a no! 

  

Hello,  

  

I have learned of the proposal by Shining Hill Estate to develop on what is currently a 

protected and highly sensitive environmental area.  

  

We moved to Newmarket for it's greenery and not to see more development and 
construction. It's your responsibility as a govt to take care of and protect commons 

  

We as residents would like you to do that! 
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